PRASAR BHARATI

(Broadcasting Corporation of India)
DIRECTORATE GENERAL : ALL INDIA RADIO

F.No.14/37/2003-SIV(A) dated, 29" August 29, 2007

Reference this Directorate’'s communication of even number dated 19.4.2007 sending
therewith a letter of the Ministry No.1604,/06/2007-BA(E), dated 12.04.2007 giving clarification
regarding ACP to Diesel Engine Drivers. Ever since the issue of these directions, ARTEE has been
requesting for restoration of original benefit of ACP given to them in the past and also for
extending this scheme to all Diesel Engine Drivers irrespective of the pay scales granted to them in
the year 1999. Member(P) has kindly agreed to reconsider their request and has accordingly
directed the undersigned to refer the case to the Ministry again. Accordingly, the matter is being
referred to the Ministry again for certain reconsideration/clarifications. As such, refixation and the
recovery thereof, if any, of overpayment in respect of DEDs may be kept in abeyance till further

orders from this Directorate.
(S.P. b%’}

Deputy Director Admn.(E)

This issues with the approval of Member (Per.).

To,
Station Directors/Station Engineers of all AIR Stations.



